
 
 
 

You Are Needed! 
 
We are currently looking for a few volunteers to join our Environment 
Committee for a two-year or three-year term.  
 
If you are a local resident of the Town of Vermilion or the County of 
Vermilion River and are interested in environment related causes, we 
encourage you to email a letter of interest.  
 
The Committee meetings are held at 7:00 pm at the Town Hall once a 
month.  
 
If you are interested in joining the Environment Committee  
or require more information please contact: 
 
Ben McPhee C.E.T.  
Director of Infrastructure & Planning Services  
Town of Vermilion 
5021—49 Avenue  
Vermilion, AB T9X  1X1 
780-581-2421 
bmcphee@vermilion.ca 


